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I am a pharmacist and in support of pharmacy benefit managers to be licensed by 

Department of Consumer and Business Services beginning January 1, 2024, and 

imposes new requirements on pharmacy benefit managers. It is vital to Oregonians 

that PBM are held to the same standards and rules. Drug pricing and fees should be 

the same/similar as Medicaid fee for services and contracts should be negotiable to 

allow fair competition.  

 

We need to support are local pharmacies and make it fair how we do business in 

regards how our medications needs are provided. Thanks so much for your time. 

 

Sincerly, 

Grace  

 

 

 

 


